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At the Business Committee meeting held on 9 October 2012, Business
Managers declined the request of the Petitions Committee for a Plenary
debate on a petition calling for the establishment of a Welsh international
cricket team.

This is the first time that a request has been made by a committee for a
debate where there is no committee report. Business Managers felt that they
were unable to justify allocating time within Plenary for a committee debate
where there is no committee view or evidence to inform the debate.

Rosemary Butler AM, Presiding Officer
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